
From: Tim Trudel [mailto:trudel@pointroberts.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 1:36 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Subject: Re: Point Roberts Transfer Station application 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
As full time residents of Point Roberts, WA we request that the WUTC and the Country support and 
approve the Point Recycling application to provide on-call special cleanup services and operate the 
Transfer Station in Point Roberts. 
  
We do not mind taking our garbage and recycling to the Transfer station and the cost is less than when 
we paid for monthly curbside pick-up. 
  
We request that the WUTC reject the Freedom 2000 (Gellatly/Calder) application.We  believe that the 
complaintants in an earlier lawsuit again Point Recycling has a conflict of interest in this matter in favor of 
the Freedom 2000 application. We live near an old gravel pit on Roosevelt Road in Point Roberts in which 
has been dumped construction debris from dump trucks. Before awarding any contract to Freedom 2000 
you should be sure that the applicants for Freedom 2000 were not party to this dumping. 
  
We finally request that the County and State consider the unique situation due to the location of Point 
Roberts and create a resonable plan based on the site of our community. 
  
Although we have not have personal or social contact with Arthur Wilkowski  we have found him to be 
helpful, fair and supportive of our community in regards to the Transfer Station and his previous liscense. 
  
Sincerely, 
Doreen and Tim Trudel 
1664 Seymour Place 
Point Roberts, WA 98281 
 


